
 Legal Notice 

  TOWN OF NEW CASTLE, NH 

  

The SUPERVISORS OF THE CHECKLIST will be in session at the New 

Castle Town Hall on Wednesday February 5, 2020 between 6:30-7pm. 

This will be the last day to accept voter registration applications on the 

voter list until the February 11th Primary Election. Reports of voter 

transfer, death or removal of names along with address or name changes, 

can be made to the Checklist of registered voters at this session.         

No change of party affiliations will be accepted during the session. 

This voter registration opportunity is in addition to the normal Town Clerk 

hours. 

New voters may register at this time who possess proof of identity (photo 

ID), age, citizenship (birth certificate, passport, NOT driver’s license) and 

verifiable proof of domicile (i.e. utility bill, car registration, or lease with 

street address not PO Box). These applicants should bring that proof when 

they come to register.  Qualified applicants who do not possess proof of 

identity, or who do not bring proof with them, may sign an affidavit 

attesting to their qualifications for identity, age and citizenship. Qualified 

applicants without proof of domicile may register to vote if they sign an 

affidavit attesting to their domicile. 

The state of New Hampshire has a website available to the public that 

allows all registered voters to search for their voter information. All 

registered voters can retrieve their party affiliation by entering their 

Town, First and Last Name along with their Date of Birth. 

  

https://app.sos.nh.gov/public/partyinfo.aspx 

  

In addition, the voter checklist is posted outside the Town Clerk's Office 

and at the New Castle Recreation Building for review. 

 

https://app.sos.nh.gov/public/partyinfo.aspx

